
23/09/2024 

 

*Public Notice* 

 

*Closure of Pedestrian Access Walkway* 

 

Dear Community Members, 

 

Please be advised that the pedestrian access walkway located at the end of Anne 

Road, Bellevue, will be closed from 6th October 2024 for approximately 6 months 

due to construction at 82 Anne Road.   

This decision is in line with our duty of care under the Health and Safety at Work 

Act 2015 (HSWA) in New Zealand to ensure public safety. 

“PCBUs (Persons Conducting a Business or Undertaking) must ensure, so far as is reasonably 

practicable, the health and safety of workers and others affected by their work. This includes 

protecting the public from risks associated with construction activities.” 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  

All pedestrians will need to use alternative routes during this period.  

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely,   

Owners of 82 Anne Road and the Pedestrian walkway. 

 

 

 


